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Improvements in Your Area 
 
Telford & Wrekin Council shall be undertaking improvement works along Canongate, St Georges. These 
works will involve creating additional parking areas to help alleviate some of the parking pressures along 
this route. A copy of the proposed works are enclosed for your information. 
 
As a local resident you may have a view as to the best location for the additional parking, however there 
are a number of factors that influence this such as the location of hidden underground services (gas, 
electricity and water) and land ownership. All of these factors have been explored before finalising the 
location of the proposed additional parking bays. We appreciate that these improvements may not fully 
solve all of the parking issues, however we believe it will help with the parking provision in the area.  
 
If you have any comments or wish to support this scheme, please visit 
https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20460/parking/3893/parking_improvement_schemes where you can have 
your say, or call our customer contact team on 01952 382000 by 6/6/2022. We plan to deliver these 
improvements summer 2022. 
 
These works are being delivered as part of the Council’s investment programme to ‘Protect, Care and 
Invest to create a better borough’. Between 2022 and 2024 over £35m is being invested to keep 
neighbourhoods safe, clean and well connected.  The ‘Pride in our Community’ Highways Capital 
Programme will deliver improvements to infrastructure including roads, footpaths, parking, sustainable 
transport, street furniture, drains and structures. Our highways vision is to ‘Keep Telford Moving’ and in 
2022/2023 we will invest £19.67m to deliver over 180 improvement schemes across the borough. 
  
For more about the Pride in Our Community programme visit www.telford.gov.uk/pride. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Highways, Engineering & Project Delivery 
 

 


